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Sunday, April 14, 2024 

 
To All Band Families: 
 
Greetings from Bus One!  As we’re currently speeding on home from a outstandingly successful 
trip we want to fill you in on some important end-of-the-year information.  Thank you to our trip 
guide Russ Waits as well as Chris Lindley and the entire ATC team!  Our drivers from First Class 
Charter and Ms. Christie we're a fun and easy to work with. We also owe a tremendous amount of 
gratitude to our parent loading crew managers, bus captains, and group chaperones. We couldn't 
have done it without you!  Finally, thank you from the bottom of my heart to “The PRIDE” of 
Southside for always being spirited, inquisitive, humble, and FUN!  I've so enjoyed watching them 
learn and grow on this trip. 
 
- Mr. Weaver & Mr. Waits 
 

FINAL IMPORTANT TRIP INFO 
 

1. Uniform / Instrument Drop Off:  When we arrive back to SHS, all uniforms in their bags 
will be dropped off in the band room.   
 

2.  Kidz Concert: Our elementary school tour is this Thursday.  Wear blue jeans and a white 
shirt (we will pass out the official shirt that morning).   

 
3. New Uniforms & Upcoming Expenses:  Good news!  We’re almost out of uniforms and the 

PMA Band Boosters are purchasing new ones!  As always, students will purchase their own 
bibbers, shoes, and gloves.  ***With our new uniforms, everyone will need to purchase 
new bibbers and white gloves.  Shoes are staying the same and will only need to be bought 
by newcomers.  
 
Prices are:  
Bibbers - $74 – Due May 24, 2024 *Fitting during Spring Training 
Shoes - $35 – Due May 24, 2024 *Fitting during Spring Training 
Gloves - $5 per pair – Due May 24, 2024 (Need 3 PAIR) 

 
4. Upcoming Events:  Keep an eye out on our calendar!  LOTS of important events are 

coming up. 
 

Apr. 18 Kidz Concert Elementary Tour  
Apr. 25-27 All-State Band  
Apr. 30 Spring Concert – 7 pm 
May 4 Solo & Ensemble – Boaz HS 

May 6-9 Spring Training – 3:15-4:30 pm 
May 10 Band Awards Banquet – 6 pm  
May 16 Band Orientation Meeting – 6 pm 
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Read this information on our blog at 
 www.theprideofsouthside.com/blog 


